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What are the next steps?

Upon receiving an application, FERC 
issues a public Notice of Application for 
authorization to construct and operate a 
new pipeline in the Federal Register and 
begins the application review process. 

As the permitting process continues, FERC 
will be holding additional public meetings to 
solicit project input from stakeholders like 
you. These meetings will likely be held in the 
spring of 2015. Look for additional details 
on these meetings — including dates and 
locations — in the coming months.

Need more information?

Access recent project filings at the 
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 
website at http://elibrary.ferc.gov/
idmws/docket_search.asp and use the 
docket number CP14-554.

Or contact Florida Southeast Connection at: 

»» FloridaSoutheastConnection.com 

»» Call us toll-free: (855) 327-2660

»» Pipeline-Project.SharedMailbox@
NextEraEnergy.com

What we’ve done so far

Over the past year, the Florida Southeast 
Connection team has been busy 
conducting a number of wetland, listed 
species, cultural and civil surveys over 
the proposed pipeline corridor route. 
These surveys have provided the details 
necessary to finalize a proposed route 
that results in the least impacts possible 
to landowners and the environment.

In addition, Florida Southeast Connection 
has hosted open houses throughout 
the region to share information and hear 
from the community. Our team members 
welcomed the opportunity to engage with 
you and provide more information about 
the proposed pipeline route during our 
open house events during the fall of 2013 
in Kenansville, Haines City, Lake Wales, 
Indiantown, Fort Pierce and Okeechobee. 

The Federal Energy Regulatory 
Commission (FERC) then held a series  
of scoping meetings this spring in 
counties along the proposed pipeline 
route to receive public input on the  
Florida Southeast Connection pipeline. 
Florida Southeast Connection 
representatives were on hand to respond 
to questions from stakeholders.

Recent activity

On Sept. 26, 2014, Florida Southeast Connection, LLC, filed its application with  
FERC for a Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity to construct, own and 
operate new interstate natural gas pipeline facilities and transport natural gas in 
interstate commerce.  FERC issued a new docket number for the project, CP14-554.

The application contains a description of the proposed project including maps of 
the proposed pipeline route, rates and tariff, construction methods, schedules and 
environmental reports providing information related to the impact of the pipeline on the 
environment and community. A list of statutory and regulatory requirements, such as 
additional authorizations required from other agencies, is also included in the application. 
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